we* Northwest Library
Community Meeting

Interested in finding out more about the
new OKC Northwest Library?
Join us for a community meeting.

Tuesday, December 2
6pm-Tpm
John Marshall High School Library
12201 N. Portland

NA

NW Library Community Meeting

Join us and the brary, 12201 N. Portland. The school new library, encourage them to attend.
City of Oklahoma is located just south of NW 122nd This is a great opportunity for citizens
City for the next on Portland between NW 122nd and of NW Oklahoma County to meet rep-
Community Hefner Road. resentatives of the City and MLS, and to
Meeting about Decisions that have been made to have their questions answered.
the NW Library on date regarding the new library will
December 2 from be presented to the public and topics
6:00 to 7:00pm at of interest will be addressed. Every-
the John Marshall one is invited to attend. If you know
High School Li- people who will be impacted by the



